From: VolusiaExposed )
Sent: Sunday, May 09, 2010 5:40 PM
To: ‘markperez@fdle.state.fl.us'
Subject: Request for investigation

May 9, 2010

To: FDLE

As per our email of April 13, 2010 — we are again advising your LE agency of our concerns (see below links) and request
that you investigate. Surely, if an anonymous cell phone message can deliver enough “criminal predicate” to start an
FDLE investigation into the Hughes / Okaloosa County Tax Collector matter, whereas the FDLE forwarded their findings
to the local State Attorney for possible criminal prosecution —

VolusiaExposed.Com concerns supported with documentation will meet the FDLE “criminal predicate” standard to be
able open investigations.

Hughes — Tax collector matter ---=> http://volusiaexposed.com/fdle/hughes.pdf

Volusiakxposed.Com’s concerns (see below website links)

http://volusiaexposed.com/vcdppia/ia.html

http://volusiaexposed.com/latestupdates.html

http://volusiaexposed.com/

This email has been BCC to several individuals.



